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i ‘/ Richelle Hodza <rhodza@westonct.gov>

[EXTERNAL] Letter about Well

beth lampel <digcoachbeth@gmail.com> Fri, Dec 1, 2023 at 2:58 PM
To: Richelle Hodza <rhodza@westonct.gov>

Hi Richelle - Jess sent me the email below:

Hi Beth,

| would like to inform you that the well at 48 Norfield road in Weston was inspected in December of 2016. The
water flow from the well and the water pressure has functioned properly since that time and there have been no
issues with the four tenants who have occupied the property over that time period concerning water. The quality of
the water is drinkable and it does not need any mineral treatment. | believe you utilize bottled water for drinking on
site anyway. Tarala electric has inspected the electrical connections to the well pump in October of 2023 and
installed a new junction box with new wiring. | don’t believe the water is used after 5:30pm as there are no full time
residents living at the house presently. There is also no underground sprinkler systems that would require water
usage. If there are any questions that you have regarding the well and water system, please don’t hesitate to call.

Jess DiPasquale

Landlord
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